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Covid 19 Community Update Thursday 3rd March 2022 
 
 
Tena Koutou Katoa/ Greetings Everyone, 
 
We hope everyone is ‘holding up’ well in these times. As anticipated, the number of cases of Omicron in 
our school, along with the number of household contacts, has grown over the last week. This includes 
both students and staff. As a school, we would like to send out our thoughts and best wishes to everyone 
affected and hope for a speedy recovery. 
 
School remains open for those children who are able to attend and there is still lots of wonderful learning 
going on.  
 
Due to the current Covid staffing situation, we are now needing to combine classes on some days to 
enable us to keep the school open.  
 
If your child is absent, a friendly reminder to let the office know the following: 

● If your child has tested positive for Covid. 
● If your child is a household contact. 
● If your child was a household contact and now they are a positive case. 

 
This will enable us to track all the cases in the school.  
 
Again, I would like to thank everyone for your support at this time.  
 
Naku noa 
 

Andrew Campbell 
Principal 

 

 

 

 
 
 


